




















   

Doug Veit-Conditional Use Permit Application 

Addendum to Staircase Alignment 

        23 October 2022 

 

Subsequent to the submission of the original drawings to the 

Planning Commission, my contractor determined that a City 

subset Ordinance  

required that no staircase could be more than 15 risers. 

 

To meet that requirement, it was determined that a 

landing/resting (if you will)/platform would need to be 

incorporated into the total run of the staircase. 

Simultaneously it was decided to use that platform to redirect 

the remaining staircase completely out of the Set-Back Zone as 

quickly as possible. 

So while the original 2nd floor deck/landing platform and the 

majority of the staircase remain the same within the set-back 

zone, there is an abrupt directional change at the end of 15 

Risers moving the remaining staircase entirely out of the set-

back zone (along the Nort face of the house) and down to 

grade. 



 

To facilitate comprehension with the clutter of lines and letters, 

the area of primary concern is circled in red and noted with a 

red Asterix. 

 

Precise location and size of new platform is to be determined 

once the 2nd floor landing is actually constructed.  This is 

because grade is continuously increasing as you travel North 

from the SE corner of the house to my garage.  But the current 

estimate for the new landing is very reasonably close to what it 

will be at finish.  The primary variable is height and that can be 

easily modified by changing the riser height. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

The two attached photographs are of the interior staircase; 

currently the only exit from the 2nd floor.  I offer the pictures as 

further justification for a fire escape that I   can safely 

maneuver in an emergency. The interior staircase has a Rise of 

9-1/4” and a Tread of 9”.  Very steep. 

 

 

 


